SCHREIBER/TERRACE BAY CHILDREN'S WORKING GROUP

The Schreiber/Terrace Bay Children's Working Group has completed their proposal for a Generalist Worker in the local area. This proposal has been forwarded to the Thunder Bay Children's Services Working Group, where, with other community proposals, it will be developed into a district network proposal. A meeting of the local Working Group will be held to discuss and review the district proposal when it is completed.

Copies of the local proposal will be placed in the public libraries in Schreiber and Terrace Bay for anyone interested in reading it.

Comments and reactions will be welcomed on feedback pages available in the libraries.

LEGION BOWLING - Team Standings - Corvettes 78; Bombadiers 75; Irish Regiment 73; Spitfires 62. Games over 200: C. Matson 200 217; J. Fisher 229; A. Daley 205; E. McLeod 200.

Men's High Average - H. Cooke 212 Ladies High Average - D. Coupal 199

NOTICE

TERRACE BAY HYDRO CUSTOMERS

Due to higher cost of providing service, Terrace Bay Hydro finds it necessary to increase retail rates an average of 6% effective on bills issued on and after April 1st, 1979.

As a result of better than expected operations of Ontario Hydro in 1978, this utility will be receiving a discount on bulk power purchased from Ontario Hydro in 1979. The exact amount of this discount will not be known until early 1979, but it is currently estimated that it will reduce our total revenue requirement by approximately 5.6%.

Therefore your bills during 1979 based on metered consumption will reflect this discount. The net effect will be an overall increase in your bill of approximately .4%.

This increase in rates has been applied for and is subject to approval of Ontario Hydro.

W. Hanley Secretary - Treasurer Terrace Bay Hydro Department

ATOM HOCKEY NEWS

This past weekend the Terrace Bay 'Atoms travelled to Manitouwadge for an exhibition game with the Manitouwadge Atoms.

Terrace Bay returned home as victors with a 4 - 1 score. Emmett Houston led the Terrace Bay team with 2 goals. Singles were scored by Heath Walton and Kenton Klassen.

Manitouwadge will return here for a game on Sunday afternoon February 25.

The Atoms are busy preparing for the North-Shore Tournament to be held in Manitouwadge, March 10 and 11.

In April Terrace Bay Atoms will be in Thunder Bay for the Elk's Tournament, April 6 - 8.

MOOSE BING9

The Loyal Order of Moose will sponsor a bingo on Thursday, February 22nd at 7:30 P.M. at the Moose Hall, Terrace Bay.

WANTED

ALL BRIDGE PLAYERS BY THE NORTH SHORE BRIDGE CLUB

EVERY THURSDAY EVENING AT 7:30 P.M. AT HOLY ANGELS SCHOOL IN SCHREIBER.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CALL:

K. HECKLEY 825-9055

Cathy's Handicraft Shop

- SNOW SHOES LAWN CHAIRS
- PADDLES BEADING CRAFT
- LEATHER CRAFT GROCIERIES
- SOFT ICE CREAM SOFT DRINKS

SPECIAL ORDERS TAKEN FOR ALL GOODS
ON REQUEST